
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

9. CREYKE ROAD (ILAM ROAD TO CLYDE ROAD) 
 
 The Committee considered a report seeking approval for the acceptance of a tender for the renewal 

and reconstruction of kerb and channel in Creyke Road from Ilam Road to Clyde Road. 
 
 Creyke Road is one of the ‘Living Streets’ pilot projects being overseen by the Sustainable Transport 

and Utilities Committee and the report provided details of the tenders which had been received for the 
work which will have a twenty-seven week construction period. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the lowest confirming tender of $905,204.25 from Calcon Asphalt 

Limited be accepted. 


